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Comments: To all involved in this project:

As a longtime New Hampshire resident, | vehemently urge the Forest Service to withdraw the Lost River Project
and prioritize ecological protection, climate resilience, and public interest over outdated and destructive logging
practices. Our national forests are too important to sacrifice. Please do not proceed with clear cutting this land!

Sincerely,
Meredith Jordan

31 Chestnut St.
Exeter, NH 03833



